
 

Further to the opening of the Academy from 15th June 2002, staff and students will be asked to wear 

a face covering to limit the spread of COVID-19.   

Students and staff are welcome to use a face covering that they feel comfortable with.  These can 

either be purchased or made.  Only those wearing a face covering will be allowed access to the 

academy site. 

Please find below details of where these face coverings can be purchased from and also if you would 

like to make one, details can also be found below. 

If students do arrive at the academy without a face covering, they will be asked to wear one that the 

academy provides but this is a limited resource.   

 

Buying a face mask online 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Masks/b?ie=UTF8&node=2826297031 

 

How to make your own face mask 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html 
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